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Proposal from Councillor R Chant 

The Business Plan Sub-Committee to consider undertaking work to evaluate the merit and need 
for introducing, underneath items relating to “fill[ing] the gaps in the city’s infrastructure”, a 
proposal to investigate and produce applications, in collaboration with community 
representatives, for Community Highways Schemes within the City, as well as allocate a pot of  
funding available from which the City Council will provide support funding for Highways 
Schemes to ensure their success against West Sussex County Council’s schemes. 


